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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of the ongoing transition process for our Year 7 students, as they now approach the end of the academic 

year and look ahead to Year 8, we are organising  a small group workshop which all students will attend over four 

days.  The workshop will be led by a representative from Restorative Solutions and will be focussed on 

communication skills, appreciating other people’s points of view and conflict resolution.  The workshops will be 

delivered to groups of approximately 15 students to allow for greater interaction and each student will attend a 

one hour session during the academy day. These workshops will be taking place over 25th and 26th June and 8th 

and 9th July.  We believe this will be a valuable experience for the students developing useful skills to support 

them as they move from Year 7 into Year 8 and beyond.  If you have any questions please contact me at the 

Academy. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mr I. Dinnie 

Assistant Headteacher 


